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REQUEST FOR BIDS #2023-007 
Large Shipment of Laboratory Equipment 

RESPONSE ADDENDUM #1 
August 15, 2022 

 

CLARIFICATION 

The University is extending the submission deadline to August 19, 2022 at 11:59 PM EST. 
 
The University is adding the following information to section 1.1.3: 
 
All shipping containers terminate at the University of Maine at the point of delivery. 
The items that are not packed in shipping containers are packed in wooden “break bulk” boxes 
and are ready to be transported. 
The University of Maine has staff that will be present at the drop-off location and is able to 
assist in unloading.  
 
 
  


